FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Dear Council FOI team, please can you provide me with the following information regarding First Class flights made by elected members and officers of the Council:

1. Total number of First Class flights in the following financial years:

a. 2019/20

b. 2020/21

c. 2021/22

d. 2022/23

e. 2023/24

f. 2024/25 up to 21st February
In response to all years, no elected Members or council staff have travelled via a first class flight.
2. Total expenditure on First Class flights in the following financial years:

a. 2019/20

b. 2020/21

c. 2021/22

d. 2022/23

e. 2023/24

f. 2024/25 up to 21st February
Not applicable. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
